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The next session of the Alabama Woodworkers Guild will be Thursday night
Marcn 10, at 7:00 in the Pelham High School wood shop (note new time and
location). We are going to try to limit our business meeting to under an
hour because we have a program lined up. David Traylor, who has been a
professional furniture maker for the past 7 years, is going to give a talk
on shop set ups and shop safety. David has a complete (and I mean complete)
shop and should be able to pass on some valuable thoughts and ideas. (Should
be an interesting program)
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Our Dr. Bob Gunter, who is the Industrial Arts Professor at the high school,
will be making the school shop available for our use 15-20 hours each month.
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Attached to this letter is an information questionnaire. We ask that you
give it a great deal of thought when filling it out. This information will
be used not only for our records but to maintain an informative membership
directory. When listing your equipment, please indicate brand name - this
will be valuable to those wishing to purchase a new piece of equipment.
They could get the pros and cons on the different types before purchasing.
Also, be specific when listing your interests and specialties because this
information will be used to help develop our monthly programs. Please complete
and bring this questionnaire to the March session. If you cannot be at

the next session, mail it to us as soon as possible. Our address is: The
Alabama Woodworkers Guild, P. 0. Box 327, Pelham, AL 35124. Also, bring
or send your $10.00 annual dues so we can get our budget organized.
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Gent lemen, we are off the ground and rolling. The excitement and enthusiasm
expressed by most of you is overwhelming and our growth has been phenomenal.
The potential of our organization is endless and with a little effort and
participation we can all become excellent craftsmen that produce beautiful
and quality work.

See you in'March, but until then, remember - - cut wood, not flesh.
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